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Dear Hopewell Families, 2/11/2022
Happy Friday and happy February! We have had an eventful February so far.
On Groundhog's Day, Phil and Pouncer let us know we will have 6 more weeks of
winter.
This week was School Counselor Appreciation week. A huge thank you goes out to
Mrs. Kocis for all of the wonderful things she does for our Hopewell students and
families!
We celebrated our 100th day of school this week. Our kindergarten students
suddenly became seniors!
Hopewell is extremely fortunate to have such supportive families. There was a
special surprise that brought sunshine on a cloudy day, and new positive signs
posted all over the building. We thank you for your continued support!
We will be collecting gently used books as part of a "book buffet" we will have
during Read Across America week (see flyer below). Books should be sent in by 3/1.
We have many more exciting things coming up in the near future. Be sure to check
out our February spirit days and events below.
Updates/Reminders:
Snow days- As a reminder, the first 4 inclement weather days will be
“traditional” snow days. Remote instruction will not begin until inclement
weather day #5. As of today, we have had 2.
As of next week, remote access to classrooms, for those in isolation for
COVID19, will no longer be provided. Work will be provided through SeeSaw
or by picking up materials.
e KNo5 masks for students are available in the main office:
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Have a super(bowl) weekend! i —
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https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem.%20Menu%20Feb.%202022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1307
https://www.slsd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=12818
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1049
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Happy School Counselor \WeekK!
Thanks Tor all you do, Mrs. ROCis!
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GOT ROOKS?
EARLY SPRING CLEANING?
DONATE TO OUR

Dering Pead Across America week. we will be :E]Ebratlng [:terac}' with lots of
fun activities. We are asking stodents to bring In ﬂenﬂ}' vsed books to donate
to ovr lopewell "book buffet™. Fach classroom will have the opportunity Lo
chooge a "new" book from the "book buffet™.

The books sent in will be permanent donations. Please make sure that bock
donations are in good condition. appropriate for our grade levels, and that
you have given your child permigsion to donate. AT..:F extra books will be
donated to classroom [ibrartes.

ANy resources you cin offer are great[}r appreciated.

Thank you for your continved support of reading both at home and in the
clagsroom|
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Save the Date!

“Hopewell On Ice”
PTA Ice Skate Event

Saturday Feb. 26 (4:00-6:00 PM)
Bethlehem Ice Rink

345 Illick’s Mill Rd. Bethlehem, PA 18017
Price: $6.00 per person
Each additional sibling: $6.00
(siblings under 5 are free!)
*Skate rental fee is a separate fee.
Ticket purchasing information will be sent home soon! Thank
YOLL.

Jackie Owens Jackiedmd(@icloud.com




